
DRIVERS LICENSE CHECK 

In accordance with the Board of Fire Commissioners Drivers License Review Policy (copy 
attached) at least once a year or whenever deemed necessary by the Board of Fire 
Commissioners and/or the Fire Chief, every member of the Plainsboro Volunteer Fire Company 
and every employee of the Plainsboro Fire District, Fire Commissioner or perdiem Firefighter 
that may operate any fire company/fire district vehicles shall be subject to a driver’s license 
review.  

Please provide the below information and return to the Fire Chief,  

 

Name:___________________________________________________ 

DL#;____________________________________________________ 

Date:___________________________________________________ 

 

 


